
Attention: All Guest and Visitors to Maple Crest Health Center 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, local road work and sewer line replacements will be continuing 
around our campus for the next few months. This will cause some disruption to your normal route to Maple 
Crest. Until the road work is completed by the City of Omaha, we will have to use the lower-level entrance 
for all visitors and transportation vehicles. We have been informed that this construction project will run into 
August. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes. Please see the text directions as well as the map 
to identify closed roads and alternative routes into the campus.  

The east bound lane of Maple St is closed after N 68th St and runs just before N 65th Street, which en-
compasses our main entrance street, N. 66th Ave. In addition to this, the project will continue from N 66th 
Ave to Lake St, with additional work being done on Corby St from N. 66th Ave to just before the lower-level 
entrance of Maple Crest. 

For visitors traveling from the west: 

Turn south (right hand turn) onto N 68th Street, then turn east (left hand turn) onto Corby street and enter 
through the lower parking lot entrance. 

For visitors traveling from the east: 

Turn onto N 65th Ave (Left hand turn), then travel 3 blocks to Grant Street. Turn west (right hand turn) onto 
Grant, then north (right hand turn) onto N. 67th St, then turn west  (left hand turn)onto Lake St, then North 
(right hand turn) onto N 67th St. Travel 2 blocks to Corby Street and enter into the lower parking lot en-
trance.

Maple Crest area construction:   
Here’s how to navigate around it:


